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The Public Servants Association (PSA) representing thousands of Educators in the Public Sector, would like 

to extend the Unions heartfelt best wishes to all dedicated Matriculants who are preparing to take this 

significant step in their academic journey. 

  

The Matric examination represents a crucial moment in the lives of young learners, marking the culmination 

of years of hard work, dedication, and determination. The PSA recognises the challenges and pressures that 

come with this phase and wants to assure every matriculant that their efforts have not gone unnoticed. 

 

The PSA has full confidence in your ability to excel and achieve your dreams. As you enter the final stretch 

of your preparations, stay focused, stay positive, and believe in yourself. The PSA wants to remind 

matriculants that they are not alone on this journey. Family, friends, teachers, and most importantly the PSA 

is behind you, as you are the future of this country. 

 

The PSA wishes every matriculant success, confidence, and the ability to showcase their true potential 

during the upcoming exams. We look forward to celebrating your achievements as you embark on the next 

exciting phase of your lives contributing to the economy of South Africa. 

 

 

END 


